
West Minco Middle School
Good News!



We received several positive comments from the parents of our students regarding the 
remote learning we have been doing:

● “Assignments are simple yet able to learn from.” 
● “My child eagerly waits for assignments to come. Having them out by 8:30 is very helpful. Her 

teachers are available for her several times during the week.”
● “Communication is great, teacher respond to emails promptly, homework load is good.”
● “The work is interesting and is achievable in a few hours each day.  The teachers are 

communicating and helping with all assignments that are unclear.  They are also being very 
flexible with turning things in.  The self paced learning is good.”  

● “Communication measures are above and beyond my expectations. Thank you for your 
dedication in keeping my child engaged in learning through this difficult time.”
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We have such kind students and amazing teachers!

https://docs.google.com/file/d/1ahvJhY1OER67Q79YSTdfLZWQ7KTEWwaF/preview

